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Gallegos Canyon Unit
San Juan County, New Mexico

Please reference your letters of August 30, 1989, and
December 20, 1989, regarding participating area applications
in the Gallegos Canyon Unit. Amoco has reviewed the subject
letters and forwarded those regarding sub-operated wells to
BHP Petroleum, for their handling. As you are aware, BHP
Petroleum is the sub-operator of several horizons in
Gallegos Canyon Unit and will submit their response directly
to you. However, two of the wells, the GCU 214E and 217E
Gallup, are operated by Amoco and are addressed in this
letter.

The two referenced wells, GCU Gallup Well Nos. 214E and
217E, are presently shut-in due to marginal production.
Test results from the wells are 2 BOPD and 1 BOPD for the
214E and 217E, respectively. These rates are insufficient
to Justify any remedial work at the present time.
Therefore, Amoco requests approval of temporary shut-in
status on the two subject wells.

Please direct any questions regarding this correspondence to
Steve Reber at 303-830-5037.
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